PROPOSED MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL TO BE
HELD AT THE GUILD HALL, ASTON CANTLOW 

ON THURSDAY 15th DECEMBER 2011   
Present: 
Cllr. Harvey, Chairman,  Cllr. Simmons, Vice Chairman.
1. Apologies:
Cllr. Findlay, Cllr. Pemberton, Cllr. Hardy, District Cllr. Sir William 


Lawrence, County Cllr. Hobbs.
This meeting had to be deferred as it was not quorate therefore no formal business could be transacted or decisions taken.  The agenda items due to be discussed will be carried forward to the meeting on January 12th 2012.

An informal discussion took place regarding Broadband Infinity as a result of recent communications between Cllr. Simmons and Balvinder Heran. 
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